
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 7, 2012 
 
 
 

Mr. Ronnie Slayden 
Crittenden-Livingston Water District 
P.O. Box 495 
Salem, Kentucky  42078 
 
Re: Case No. 2012-00087 
 Crittenden-Livingston Water District 
 
Dear Mr. Slayden: 
 
 This letter confirms your telephone conversation of June 4, 2012 with 
Commission Counsel Gerald Wuetcher in which you stated that Crittenden-Livingston 
Water District (“Crittenden-Livingston District”) wishes to withdraw its notice of intention 
to file an application for rate adjustment pursuant to 807 KAR 5:076 and to request 
assistance from Commission Staff to prepare an application for rate adjustment. 
 
 A copy of this letter will be filed into the record of the above-referenced case.  
Any objections to this action should be submitted to the Commission within five days of 
receipt of this letter. 
 

Sincerely,  

 
Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 

 

Steven L. Beshear 
Governor 
 
Leonard K. Peters 
Secretary 
Energy and Environment Cabinet 

 

David L. Armstrong 
Chairman 

 
James Gardner 
Vice-Chairman 

 
Linda K. Breathitt 

Commissioner 
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